
From: Gemma Vaughan <GemmaV@peta.org> 
Sent: Thursday, July 15, 2021 4:47:26 PM 
To: Kramer, Barbara <barbara.kramer@citynmb.com> 
Subject: RE: PETA Re: Unlawful balloon release scheduled July 14 in North Miami Beach  
  

Hi Commissioner Kramer,  

We are told that the balloons (unverifiable if they were biodegradable as required) had ribbons on them, 
which is an explicit violation of state law. I have followed up with Captain Smith and am waiting to hear 
back. Please let me know if you have heard anything from anyone else.  

Sincerely,  

Gemma  

 

mailto:GemmaV@peta.org
mailto:barbara.kramer@citynmb.com

